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1313 Sherman Street, Room 215 
Denver, CO 80203 
 
 October 19, 2015 

 
Connie N. Davis 
Aggregate Industries - WCR, Inc. 
1687 Cole Blvd., Ste. 300 
Golden, CO  80401 
 
Re: Brighton Mine, DRMS Permit No. M-1977-436,  
 Financial Warranty Reduction No. 2 (SR-02), 
 Approval 
 
Dear Ms. Davis: 
 
On October 19, 2015, the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division) approved your request for 
a Financial Warranty Reduction to $150,000.00.  This is a reduction of $1,429,215.00.  This decision reduces 
the amount of the financial warranty, and does not approve any release of reclamation responsibility for the 
tasks associated with this request. 
 
Please provide a rider to the current Financial Warranty, or submit a new Financial Warranty reflecting this 
reduction.  If you wish to submit a different type of Financial Warranty, please contact our office for the 
applicable form.  Please make arrangements with Barbara Coria at the Division’s Denver office for 
submittal of the financial warranty.  Any other questions regarding completion, execution and/or submittal 
of financial warranty forms should also be directed to Barbara Coria.  Barbara can be reached by phone 
at is 303-899-3567, extension 8148 or by email at barbara.coria@state.co.us. 
 
If you need additional information please contact me at the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety, 
1313 Sherman St., Room 215, Denver, CO 80203, by telephone at 303-866-3567, extension 8131, or by 
email at Tyler.ODonnell@state.co.us.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Tyler O’Donnell  
Environmental Protection Specialist 
 
 
cc: Wally Erickson, DRMS 

Barbara J. Coria, DRMS 
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